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“Regular Bell Schedule” 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day 

   

Sports…… 

• As of right now all sports have been postponed until after spring break.  As soon as we are 

aware of what the schedule will look like upon our return to classes and sports, your coaches 

will contact you to give you more information.  

•  

Announcements….. 

• Meals will be available Mon- Fri during the closure (starting Wednesday) from 11am to 1pm 

by pulling into the bus loading zone.  All students and any children in the household under 18 

may receive a pre-packaged box, which includes that day’s lunch and the following 

morning’s breakfast. All children must be present to receive their meal.  

• Additional information and updates will be provided via the school website and all calls to 

your families as they become available.  

  

 

Meetings….. 


